
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 19th November 2021 

Our Learning 
This week,  we continued our study of British monar-
chy by studying the reign on King John and the im-
portance of the Magna Carta. We also were lucky 
enough to watch a fantastic performance of          
Macbeth by the Young Shakespeare Company.  

In English, the children worked hard to showcase 
their learning in assessments in reading and GPS. We 
will then began our study of Shakespeare’s Macbeth 
which will be our focus in lessons for the next few 
weeks. 

 In maths, we began to look at equivalent and simpli-
fying fractions.  

 

Next week,  we  will be studying the reigns of two   
Tudor monarchs— King Henry VIII and Queen Eliza-
beth I.  

In English, we will be beginning an in-depth study of 
Shakespeare’s play ‘Macbeth’. The children will be 
writing in role and exploring the story through      
drama. 

In maths, we are going to be doing assessments and 
then we will be looking at converting between im-
proper fractions and mixed numbers.   

Important Dates / Reminders 
24.11.21 Deadline for Year 6 Leavers Hoodie   
orders. 

Maths homework has been set and is due in 
school each Monday.  

Children should also complete one 
piece of homework each week from 
their new Autumn 2 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test/PE kit each Monday. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE kit to school 
each Monday. 

 

Star of the week 

Rowling: Hawra      Zephaniah: Kushal       Shakespeare: Aizah       Horowitz: Lily-Mai  

Word of the Week: baffle 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 


